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Kolb Road Connection 
to Sabino Canyon Road 

The City of Tucson and the Regional 
Transportation Authority invite you to 
celebrate the completion of the new 
extension of Sabino Canyon Road 
connecting to Kolb Road and the 
dedication of the Airmen Memorial 
Bridge over the Pantano Wash.

IMPROVEMENTS INCLUDE:
•    Two lanes of traffic in each direction connecting 

     to the new signalized intersection with Kolb Road

•    Bike lanes

•    A multiuse path and sidewalks

•    A new traffic signal at Sabino Canyon Road 

     entrance to Udall Park

•    Drainage improvements 

•    Bridges across Vincent Mullins Landfill and over the 

     Pantano Wash 

•    Pedestrian and bicycle connections to Udall Park 

     from Pantano River Park

•    Desert landscaping and public art

You’re invited to join us for a

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony & Bridge Dedication

Sabino Canyon Rd.

Tanque Verde Rd.

Kolb Rd.

Pantano Wash

Morris K. 
Udall Park

EVENT ACCESS POINT

NO EVENT
VEHICLE
ACCESS

NO EVENT 
VEHICLE 
ACCESS

For more information, please contact Karen Rahn at 
Karen.Rahn@tucsonaz.gov or 520-837-6584.

For accommodation or TDD, please contact Karen Rahn at 
least five business days in advance of this event.
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Thursday, Jan. 5, 2017 

2 p.m.

Pantano Wash Bridge

This is a project of the Regional Transportation Authority. The voter-approved, $2.1 billion RTA plan will be implemented 
through 2026. Details about the full plan are available at www.RTAmobility.com. The Regional Transportation Authority has a 
nine-member board with representatives from local, state and tribal governments. This project is being managed by the 
City of Tucson.


